
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

September 26, 2018 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
 
As you may have heard we are going to redevelop our building located 
at 380 Maple Ave West in Vienna. The redevelopment and proposed 
new building will be submitted for approval under the Town of Vienna 
MAC Zoning. 
 
We will be holding a meeting on Monday, October 15th, 2018 at 7:30 PM 
at the Vienna Community Center to answer any questions that you may 
have. Should you not be able to attend the meeting, you can email us 
with your questions at info@380maplewest.com. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Dennis Rice and Jack Wilkenfeld 
Red Investment LLC and MJW Maple Ave LLC 

http://jdacustomhomes.com/

